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UPLB Training Center for Tropical Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability
<trees.uplb@up.edu.ph>

Thu, Jun 15, 2023 at 4:20
PM

To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: Crustytþ Tinio <cetinio@up.edu.ph>, Elenita Racelis <elracelis@up.edu.ph>, Regina Mendoza
<ramendoza2@up.edu.ph>

15 June 2023
 
 
Dir. Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
DENR – MIMAROPA
 
 
Dear RED Claudio:
 
 
The Training Center for Tropical Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability (TREES) under the College of Forestry and
Natural Resources (CFNR), University of the Philippines Los Baños (UPLB), will be hosting the fifth offering of its
Continuing Professional Development (CPD)-accredited webinar series with the theme, "Upscaling Forestry
Professionals, Ensuring a Resilient and Sustainable Future."
 
The fifth topic with the title, “Wellness in the Woods,” will have Dr. Gideon D. Lasco, Physician and Medical
Anthropologist – University of the Philippines Diliman as resource person. For. Roberto P. Cereno, Vice Chancellor
for Community Affairs - UPLB, will be the discussant. 
 
This offering is in celebration of our Unit’s 25th Founding Anniversary.
 
The webinar is slated to be delivered via Zoom and UPLB TREES FB Live on Friday,30 June 2023, at 8:30-12:00 PM. 
 
With this, we would like to invite DENR’s foresters and staff to participate in the upcoming webinar which will not
only provide them updates on the status of Philippine greenspaces, but also enable them to earn four (4) CPD credit
units for the renewal of their professional license. We would also like to request you to please share the publication
material in your official social media page. 
 
We look forward to your participation. Registration details could be found at https://bit.ly/TREESwellness and in our
official social media page, https://www.facebook.com/uplbtrees. 
 
Thank you very much for your positive response to our invitation.
 
Very truly yours,
CRUSTY E. TINIO, PhD
Director, TREES

https://bit.ly/TREESwellness
https://www.facebook.com/uplbtrees
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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> Wed, Jun 21, 2023 at 10:43 AM
Draft To: UPLB Training Center for Tropical Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability <trees.uplb@up.edu.ph>

Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Administrative Division for review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: aodenrmimaropa@gmail.com   

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  E-2023-.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA
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